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NMPRC to hold meet-and-greet during visit to Corona 

 

SANTA FE – The New Mexico Public Regulation Commission (NMPRC) will be holding a meet-and-greet at 

the village hall building in Corona on Monday, June 16. The event aims to introduce commissioners and other 

agency staff to members of the public and other stakeholders in and around the village. This will be the 

Commission’s first visit to the area since becoming an appointed body two years ago.  
 

During the visit, commissioners and agency staff will also tour the site of the forthcoming nearby SunZia Wind 

and Transmission Project, a 3.5-gigawatt wind farm located in Lincoln, Torrance, and San Miguel counties, 

expected to be completed next year.  
 

This visit is a part of the NMPRC’s goal to increase public accessibility and outreach in communities beyond the 

Santa Fe-Albuquerque corridor. 
 

Details about the meet-and-greet are as follows: 

• WHO: New Mexico Public Regulation Commission 

• WHAT: Public meet-and-greet with commissioners and other agency staff 

• WHEN: Monday, June 16, 2025, from 2-3 p.m. 

• WHERE: Corona Village Hall, 461 Main Street, Corona, NM 88318 
 

The New Mexico Public Regulation Commission (NMPRC) serves New Mexico by ensuring safe operations and 

reliable utility services at fair, just, and reasonable rates consistent with the State’s legal, economic, 

environmental, and social policies. To learn more about the work of the NMPRC, please visit www.prc.nm.gov. 

# # # 

 

https://nmgov-my.sharepoint.com/personal/patrickj_rodriguez_prc_nm_gov/Documents/patrickj.rodriguez@prc.nm.gov
https://nmgov-my.sharepoint.com/personal/patrickj_rodriguez_prc_nm_gov/Documents/www.prc.nm.gov

